Testimonials

Dear Dr. Rob and all of Dr. Rob’s assistants,

Moishy went back to playgroup today and is doing really well after his dental treatment
yesterday. We know that one hour with Moishy could not have been easy to say the least! We
can only imagine what it took to perform that procedure with such care and sensitivity.

Thank you for being so nice (all of the time), for being so sensitive to our feelings, for giving us
so much time and attention, for answering ALL of our questions, for opening your hearts to all
the people who walk through your door, and for making a challenging experience as pleasant as
possible for our child and us.

Words can’t come close to expressing our gratitude to you and your staff for all you have done
for Moishy and us. May all of you be blessed beyond your expectations with only smiles,
happiness and security for lighting up the world with all you do. How amazing you are! What an
amazing team all of you make!

All the best,
Avrohom Leib, Sarah & Moishy Kremansky
April 20, 2012
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Dr. Rob is truly a gem! He has provided my children with outstanding dental care for twelve
years, while continuously maintaining a friendly, professional, and nurturing environment. Even
when we had a dental emergency, Dr. Rob came in on his day off to attend to my son’s needs.
Although both of my sons are now in college, they refuse to see another dentist. Dr. Rob and his
entire staff are consummate professionals!

With gratitude,

Marla Ritchie



Whenever my kids have an appointment at Dr. Rob’s office, we are treated like family. All of the
staff make us feel comfortable and secure. We have been patients of Dr. Rob’s for at least six
years and counting! All of my kids look forward to their dental checkups! They all get personal
attention from all the staff. Going to the dentist is a pleasurable experience for all! I highly
recommend Dr. Rob and his staff to children everywhere!

Sincerely,
Jennifer Wagner
Mom of Hunter 10, Carleyrose 7, and Chase 4
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Dear Dr. Rob & Staff,

Our first visit to the dentist was in 2001 when my eldest son Harris was 2 ¥% years old. I think |
was more nervous than he was, but your warm and reassuring way made it comfortable for us
both. Since that time my two younger sons visit the office for regular check ups as well.

ALL of the staff is friendly and accommodating. The front desk receptionists and dental
hygienists greet us with a smile at each visit, and during the exam they relay information without
my even asking and thoroughly explain everything.

My middle son is Autistic with sensory issues and has adapted well to his dental exams. The staff
IS very sensitive to his special needs; it is a great comfort to know there is a dentist and staff who
understand him and make him comfortable for his visits.

My sons don’t mind visiting the dentist for their twice a year checks ups! Your pediatric dental
practice is exceptional and I will continue to refer patients to you!

Sincerely,
Shari Wohl
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“Dr. Rob and his staff are wonderful with my 3 kids! They are professional and provide excellent
dental care! Even more important to me, they’re ALWAYS smiling and always make you feel
welcome! They are especially terrific and patient with the younger children who are terrified
their first few visits.

Dr. Rob and ladies, Thank you for making every visit to your office a pleasant one! You guys
ROCK!”

Kelly McCusker

“You aren’t just a patient at Dr. Rob’s, you’re part of a big happy family! My children love to go
to the dentist! Everyone in the office truly cares about you and your children and they work very
hard to make sure all your needs, including a good laugh, are met. Thanks to everyone at Dr.
Rob’s for 14 years of great times and great teeth! *

Smilingly,
Lois Baldwin, Sergeantsville, NJ
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My children have been patients of Dr. Rob’s since 1996. Our visits have always been pleasant,
and when my 5-year-old needed moderate sedation for treatment, the experience proved to us
what a great dentist Dr. Rob is. He patiently and clearly explained the treatment and sedation
process and, after much discussion and several anxious phone calls from my husband and me, we
decided to go ahead with Dr. Rob’s recommendation. The procedure went smoothly and Dr. Rob



called us that night to follow up. We were grateful that he, and we, made the right decision for
our child.”

Lori Rosolowsky

“My children have been patients at Dr. Rob’s office since we moved to Doylestown in 1998.
Both Jordan and Isabel were very anxious for their first few visits, but the entire staff was so
welcoming that they soon began to enjoy each visit. Every staff member is so kind, patient and
understanding to their needs. Our insurance has changed at least a half dozen times, but my
children are so comfortable with Dr. Rob and the girls in the office that we would never imagine
switching to another dentist. Dr. Rob not only treats their dental needs, he recently successfully
treated Jordan for her orthodontic needs. She just had her braces removed after 7 short months!
Dr. Rob’s office is wonderful! I only wish they could treat adults!”

Thank you,
Suzanne Hunter



